
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

P & C News  

We are almost at the end of another school year and what a year it’s been!  
 
Looking back, 2016 was an exciting, eventful and successful year for the P&C 
and the Westminster Community.  
Some of the highlights for the P&C include:  

 Easter Raffle 

 Bunnings Warehouse Sausage Sizzle 

 Complimentary ANZAC Day morning tea  

 Federal Election Sausage Sizzle  

 Our participation with the inaugural Combined Schools Sports 
Carnivals   

 Olympics Disco   

 Footy Finals Fever Day  

 Mother’s Day and Father’s Day raffles.  
 
Without the commitment and dedication of the Committee Members, our 
Volunteers and the support of our Westminster Schools Principals, these feats 
could not be achieved.  Thank you to all those people who helped at our 
sausage sizzles, the Undercover Café and at our various fundraising events 
to ensure 2016 was successful and exciting year.       
 
We extend our sincere thanks to those organisations and individuals who 
supported the P&C and donated towards our various raffles and fundraising 
events including:  

 Bunnings Warehouse Balcatta 

 The Northlands Community and Sporting Association (Ruby’s 
Restaurant at the Northlands Tavern) 

 Westminster Child and Parent Centre 

 Fremantle Football Club 

 Subiaco Football Club 

 West Coast Football Club 

 Priceline Warwick 

 Brogan Gibbons 

 Westminster IGA 
 

Other Matters – Community 

The generous donation of $2,000 from Westminster   will be used 
towards our end of year book prizes for WPS, WJPS and WESC. We thank 
Wilhem and Anita for their generosity and support of our fundraising efforts.  
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Other Matters – Art Exhibition 
During Monday 21st November to 26th November, our “Undercover Gallery” 
showcased the artistic talents of our Year 1 to Year 6 students. The Gallery 
was opened to the Westminster Community who had the opportunity to 
appreciate and be inspired by out talented artists. Well done to Mrs Sarah 
Abbott and her volunteers on the presentation and display of the children’s 
artwork. 
 
Following an executive decision, this year, the P&C became involved by 
awarding prizes in the various categories to those young artists from Kindy to 
Year 6 who produced something “amazing”. We congratulate all our students 
on their efforts and commend on their creativity and praise them for their 
artistic ability. 

   
 

 

 
The last P & C Meeting for 2016 is this Monday, 5th 

December commencing at 6.00pm at the Child and Parent 
Centre. 

Other Matters - Uniform Shop 

The sale in the Uniform Shop has been extended until 
Thursday 8th December (Week 9). Please note that this is 
the last open day for 2016. The Uniform Shop is unable to 

open during week 10 due to year end assemblies. 

Massive Discounts on most stocked items 
GET READY FOR 2017 AND MAKE THE MOST OF THIS 

OPPORTUNITY  

Year 6 Graduation Committee News 

 

Friday 2nd December is the last day to purchase tickets 

For the Year 6 Westminster Primary School and Education Support Centre 

 

Cost (including graduate) is $25 per person 

Strictly No Door Sales 
Please remember that Graduates need an 
accompanying parent/care-giver to attend 

the evening. 
 



 

 

Finally, on behalf of the P&C we wish our students, staff, 
parents and carers a safe and relaxing holiday and look forward 

to an exciting and successful 2017!  


